
Important information to know about making an application for your child to start in Reception in 

September 2022 

The online applications open on Wednesday 3rd November 2021 and close on Friday 14th January 

2022. 

Applicants will be notified of their allocated school on 19th April 2022. (Allocations Day) 

Please see Gloucestershire County Council website for more details, https://rb.gy/ut8a8n  

This website also includes the portal for making an application. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Admissions 

For all other admissions, please contact the School Office on 01594 833457 or via email 

admin@coalway-inf.gloucs.sch.uk for more information. 


